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S.B. 2684 

RELATING TO THE STATEWIDE TRAFFIC CODE 
 

Senate Committee on Transportation and Energy 
 
The Department of Transportation supports S.B. 2684 amending section 291C-33 
Hawaii Revised Statutes to include pedestrian countdown timers. 
 
This bill will provide consistency with the meaning of the flashing “Hand” or flashing 
“Don’t Walk” pedestrian signal indications.  Clarifying that a pedestrian can finish their 
crossing when countdown numbers are displayed will reduce pedestrian confusion. 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 



From: Sharon Lum Ho
To: inouye2 - Sara
Subject: Testimony in Support for SB2684
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:45:10 AM

Hi Sara,
 
This is a list of people who support SB 2684 Relating to the Statewide Traffic Code:
 
Peter Suyat                         Nuuanu, Oahu
Deborah Lew                     Kaneohe, Oahu
Zara Aki                                 Kalihi, Oahu
Abraham Swain                 Waianae, Oahu
Benjamin Kawaihae        Makaha, Oahu
Starlene Baptiste              Hawaii Kai, Oahu
Myra Makui                        Papakolea, Oahu
Paula Okamoto                 Makiki, Oahu
Leanda Motokawa           Palolo, Oahu
Kaulupaina Wong             Kakaako, Oahu
 
Mahalo,
 
Sharon 
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